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Comments: I have been made aware of the vote that will be happening soon regarding the closing current lands

open for public use for snowmobiles, mountain bikes, and dirt bikes.

 

I would strongly encourage the commissioners to vote against this change and continue to give ALL users the

right to use these public lands.  

 

My family has had multiple experiences on snowmobile and atv trips into the backcountry to experience the

beauty that nature has to provide.  I would hate to not have the opportunity to do so into the future because of the

land access closing, which will only give certain groups sole access to experience these lands.

 

Please give my request a series consideration as I know we are not the only ones who feel this way.  Thanks for

your time.


